
 

 



 

 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 2 

6:00pm  Fall Harvest Dinner, Parish Hall 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 3 

7:30am  OLA Men’s Bball, Parish Hall 

9:30am  Parish Mass (3rd Grade), Church 

10:30am  Flame Meeting, St. Paul’s Room 

10:45am  Faith Formation, School 

12:00pm  Group Baptisms 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 4 

4:00pm  Christian Meditation, Church 

6:30pm  Boy Scouts Troop 328, St. John’s Hall 

7:00pm  Sacto. Choral Society, Church 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 5 

2:00pm  PTG Meeting, St. John’s Hall 

3:10pm  Young Rembrandt’s, St. Paul’s Room 

6:30pm  Cub Scout Pack 225 Mtg., St. John’s Hall 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 6 

8:45am  Legion of Mary Meeting, St. Paul’s Room 

6:00pm  Catholic Daughters, St. Paul’s Room 

6:00pm  Youth Music Rehearsal, Church 

6:30pm  Webelos I Den Meeting, St. John’s Hall 

7:00pm  RCIA, St. Anne’s Room 

7:00pm  Adult Music Rehearsal, Church 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 7 

6:00pm  Adult Bball (SP), Parish Hall 

7:00pm  Living the Word, St. Paul’s Room    

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 8 

No events scheduled 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 9 

9:30am  Legion of Mary Curia Mtg., St. John’s Hall 

1:00pm  Pat English Funeral, Church 

SATURDAY,  NOVEMBER 2 
Commemoration of All Faithful Departed 
5:00pm All Souls †    
SUNDAY,  NOVEMBER 3   
8:00am   All Souls †   
9:30am  All Souls †      
11:00am All Souls †   
7:30pm OLA Parishioners     
MONDAY,  NOVEMBER 4 
St. Charles Borromeo, Bishop 
8:00am     All Souls †    
TUESDAY,  NOVEMBER 5 
8:00am  All Souls †        
WEDNESDAY,  NOVEMBER 6 
8:00am   All Souls †      
THURSDAY,   NOVEMBER 7 
8:00am  All Souls †   
FRIDAY,  NOVEMBER 8 
8:00am  All Souls †     
SATURDAY,  NOVEMBER 9 
Dedication of St. John Lateran 
5:00pm All Souls †    

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 4 
Rom 11:29-36; Ps 69:30-31, 33-34, 36; Lk 14:12-14 
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 5 
Rom 12:5-16ab; PS 131:1bcde, 2, 3; Lk 14:15-24 
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 6  
Rom 13:8-10; PS 112:1B-2, 4-5, 9; Lk 14:25-33 
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 7 
Rom 14:7-12; PS 27:1bcde, 4, 13-14; Lk 15:1-10 
FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 8 
Rom 15:14-21; PS 98:1, 2-3ab, 3cd-4; Lk 16:1-8 
SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 9 
Ez 47:1-2, 8-9, 12; PS 46:2-3, 5-6, 8-9; 1 Cor 3:9c-
11, 16-17; Jn 2:13-22 
SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 10 
2 Mc 7:1-2, 9-14;  PS 17:1, 5-6, 8, 15; 2 Thes 2:16-
3:5; Lk 20:27-38 

 

MASS INTENTIONS PARISH CALENDAR 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 



 

 

Walk Tall in the Light of Christ 

We have excuses for not praying, for not attending Mass, and for not following Christ’s 
teachings. We have excuses for not giving something up for Lent, for not reading the Bible, and 
for not spending time with our families. All the while, we miss out on what God has to offer us. 
So many gifts of peace and joy are lost because we are too busy making excuses, rather than 
taking the risk of following the path Jesus calls us to. 
The story of Zacchaeus has much to teach us about all the blessings that can come our way once 
we put our excuses aside and take a risk for Jesus. Zacchaeus had plenty of excuses why he 

shouldn’t try to get a look at Jesus. 

 

FAITH FORMATION 

OUR MINISTRIES 

Martha and Mary Ministry Meeting 
Thursday, November 7th, 2019 

All ladies of the parish are invited to 
our next meeting on Thursday, 
November 7th, at 11:00 in St. John’s 
Hall, to be followed by lunch. Our key 
ministry is providing funeral receptions, 
but we are also active in almost every 
aspect of the parish. We welcomed 
several new members last month, but 
there is always room for more! This 

month, we will continue work on our December 
Boutique (held in conjunction with the Pancake 
Breakfast with Santa). If you would like to participate 
in any of our ministries, but think that you don’t have 
the time, we urge you to let us know- if you only have 
an hour or two a month, we would love to have you 
join us! 

Thank you to the OLA community for your 
continued support and patience during the beginning 
phase of construction for the new Parish Hall and 
Preschool. We wanted to let you know that the 
Building Plan Review comments from the 
Sacramento County are being addressed and once 
completed, will lead to the issuance of our permits. 
And you know what that means...construction can 
begin! We are on track to begin construction in 
November. Again, thank you to our special 
community for your generous support...but 
fundraising is still not over! If you are interested in 
making a gift or increasing your pledge to the 
Fulfilling the Promise Capital Campaign please 
contact the Capital Campaign office at 
capitalcampaign@olaparish.net or (916) 481-5115 
ext 212 

PARISH NEWS & EVENTS 

Are you interested in becoming Catholic? Do you 
need to complete your sacraments of Eucharist and/
or Confirmation? RCIA will be started a new group 
soon! Please email Deacon Michael at 
deacon@olaparish.net or call him at 916-486-9485 
to get started today! 

The Gabriel Project  

“The Lord is with you … do not be afraid.” Luke 1:26 

It’s a boy! 

We are happy to announce that our 
first “client” has recently received a 
little miracle from up above! 
Thanks so much to all of you who 
generously collaborated with her to 
make of his arrival a very joyful 
moment. 
God bless! 

**** 

Interested in learning more about us? Please call our 
GP Coordinators Carolyn Albers 916-296-2675 or 
Judith Beck 916-485-6687. 

http://contact.4lpi.com/Q0UI01M0VL1uy1P0K109xT0
http://www.usccb.org/bible/readings/110319.cfm
mailto:capitalcampaign@olaparish.net
mailto:deacon@olaparish.net


 

 

 

YOUTH MINISTRY NEWS  

Youth Ministry Choir and Ensemble 

OLA Youth Ministry Choir and Ensemble serves 
weekly at the 11:00 Sunday Mass plus at other 
events as scheduled. Rehearsals are every 
Wednesday at 6:00 pm.  Open 
to students grades 5-12.  
Arrangements can be made 
for scheduled absences for 
individual or seasonal 
activities, but students have 
the opportunity to serve 
weekly as they are available year-round.  All ability 
levels are welcome.  This is an instructional program 
designed to help motivated and enthusiastic young 
people grow in both musical ability and in faith. 
Participants learn about the various liturgical 
seasons, the structure and sequence of the Mass, 
liturgical participation and leadership, and basic 
vocal technique and musicianship. Questions? Please 
email Casey Oliver, Music Director, at 
worship@olaparish.net. Thank you! 

YOUTH CHOIR & ENSEMBLE 

Meetings are held in the Youth Room  

Grades 7 & 8:  Wednesdays, 7:00pm-8:30pm 

Grades 9 - 12: OLA’s Life Teen Mass every Sunday 
at 11am followed by group meeting from 12-1:30pm 

*****  

For more information about Youth Groups,  
please contact OLA´s Youth Minister,  

Johann Rubia-Miller at (916) 481-5115 or   
Email: youth@olaparish.net 

SCHOOL NEWS & EVENTS 

Cougar Crew Socks and  
Evergreen Wreath Sales 

They're back by popular demand! Cougar Crew 
Socks and Evergreen Wreath Sales benefiting the 
Class of 2020's Trip to Washington, DC.  

Sock sales will run as long as supplies last. So, get 
those orders in -- they're here and ready to go! 

Questions? jeslypaulo@hotmail.com or  
erin.vanparis@gmail.com. 

Evergreen sales end November 7th. They make 
great gifts and will be delivered to OLA the week 
after Thanksgiving. Direct delivery options also are 
available for out of town family members. 
Questions? Please contact Maggie Jones at 
mdjones@winfirst.com or (916) 690-3090 and Kathy 
Phillips at (916) 996-6052. 

This year's crab feed will be Saturday, February 223, 
2020. Updates coming soon. 

Thank you, OLA! 

OLA’S 8TH GRADE FUNDRAISERS 

OLA Youth Christmas Eve Choir  

This choir will join the OLA Youth Ministry Choir 
and Ensemble for the 4:00 pm Christmas Eve Mass 
(3:00 pm arrival time) and is 
open to youth grades K-12.  
There will be three rehearsals:  
Wednesday, 12/11, 5:00-6:30 
pm; Wednesday, 12/18, 5:00-
6:30 pm, and Monday, 12/23, 
5:00-6:30 pm.  Participants in 
the choir may also participate in 
the Christmas play.  Please join us!  We would love 
to have a large youth choir for this very special 
Mass. Questions? Please email Casey Oliver, Music 
Director, at worship@olaparish.net. Thank you! 

Candy for the Troops 

Brennan Huetter (8th grade) and Robyn Huetter will 
be collecting your left-over Halloween candy, again, 
to send to our troops. Candy will be collected 
beginning on Friday November 1st through 
Wednesday, November 6th. There will be collection 
bins in the school office, BEHIND THE DESK, 
marked “Candy for the Troops.” This is a great way 
to get the abundance of Halloween candy out of your 
house and to help the community at the same time. 
The collected candy will then be sent to “Operation 
Gratitude.” This is a wonderful organization that 
sends care packages to deployed members of all 
Military Branches, First Responders, Military 
Veterans, Wounded Heroes and their Caregivers, and 
New Recruits. From 2003 to date they have sent 
2,445,725 care packages. If you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact Robyn Huetter at 916- 873-
7536 or robynmary@surewest.net. 

POPE FRANCIS TWEETS  

mailto:worship@olaparish.net
mailto:worship@olaparish.net
mailto:robynmary@surewest.net


 

 

 

Question for Children: Jesus showed that he loved 

Zacchaeus by having supper with him. How does Jesus 

show his love for you? 

Question for Youth: Jesus saw Zaccheaus as he was – 

mistakes and all. What masks, if any, do you hide 

behind so others won't see who you really are? Who do 

you trust to see your true self? 

Question for Adults: Why do you suppose Jesus was 

so kind to Zacchaeus? What lesson do you draw from 

this reading regarding those who are considered 

QUESTIONS OF THE WEEK 

Living the Word 
Every Thursday 7:00 pm 

St. Paul’s Room 

OPPORTUNITIES TO PRAY 

Prayers for Peace 
The Legion of Mary has a 
statue of Our Lady of 
Fatima for parishioners to 
host her at their homes, and 
commit to pray for peace in 
her presence. 
For information, please 
call Maggie Mongeau at 
483-5807 or the Parish 
office 481-5115. 
We will deliver it so you 
can offer your prayers in 
this time of great need. 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Tuesdays and Thursdays, 
following the 8 a.m. mass, 
and continuing until 7 p.m. 
First Saturday of the month 
following the 8 a.m. mass 
until 1 p.m.  
For additional infor-
mation please call Joan at 
335-3532. 

Lectio Divina &  
Taizé Prayer 

Typically the 4th Thursday 
of every month, during our 
regular "Living the Word" 
meeting time. Please check 
calendar. 

Please hold in your prayers our parishioners and 
friends: 
* Joan Cotton 
* Molly Garcia 
* Tom Bogetich 
* Kierston Cash 

* Deb Giglio 

* Larry Nelson 

* Jamie Zuniga 

PRAYER INTENTIONS 

* George Peres  
* Jonathan Rassmussen  
* Stacie Higginbotham  
* Jennifer Burk 

Note: Please call the parish 
office to add a name. 

SOMETHING TO PONDER ON 

God Is Mercy 

The older we become, the more we realize how limited 
we are in our ability to love, how impure our hearts 
are, and how complex our motivations are. And there 
is a real temptation to want to look inside of ourselves 
and clean it all out, and become people with a pure 
heart, unstained intentions, and unconditional love. 
Such an attempt is doomed to failure and leads us to 
ever greater despair. The more we look into ourselves 
and try to figure ourselves out, the more we become 
entangled in our own imperfections. Indeed, we cannot 
save ourselves. Only Jesus can save us. That is why it 
is so important to remove your inner eye away from 
the complexities of your own broken heart toward the 
pure but broken heart of Jesus. Looking at him and his 
immense mercy will give you the ability to accept 
your own imperfections and to really let yourself be 
cared for by the mercy and love of Jesus. 

I remember how Thomas Merton once wrote: “God is 
mercy in mercy in mercy.” This means that the more 
we come to know ourselves, the more we come to 
know God’s mercy, which is beyond the mercy we 
know. Letting go of the desire to be perfect lovers, and 
allowing God to love our people through us, that is the 
great spiritual call that is given to you and to me. 
There in the pure heart of God, embraced by his un-
conditional love, you will find the true joy and peace 
your heart is longing for. 
 
"The kingdom of heaven is like a treasure hidden 

in a field. When a man found it, he hid it again, and 
then in his joy went and sold all he had and bought 

that field." 

MATTHEW 13:44 (NIV) 

~Text excerpts taken from "You are the Beloved" by Henri 
Nouwen 
© 2017 by The Henri Nouwen Legacy Trust. 



 

 

Are you...Unemployed?, Disa-
bled?, On Social security?, 
Homeless?, In need? 

GOD’S HELPING HANDS 
LAUNDRY DAY 

Every 3rd Saturday | 9-11 am 
Launderland | 3100 Fulton Ave. 

2 Loads wash & dry free 
Including Detergent 

“The LORD is gracious and merciful, 
slow to anger and of great kindness. ”  
(Ps. 145: 8) 

 

DIOCESAN NEWS WORD OF LIFE 

“God never stops offering each of us his mercy, ‘a 

concrete reality with which he reveals his love’ (MV 

6).” 

~USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities 
Reflection: Moved by Mercy 
(Excerpt from Misericordiae vultus, © 2015, Libreria Editrice 
Vaticana. Used with permission. All rights reserved.) 

INVITE NOURISH 

Advent Retreat: "The Art of Waiting" // 

Saturday, December 14, 2019 // 8:00am - 

3:00pm // St. Philomene Parish 

Are you a catechist or lay minister continuing your 

faith formation journey and renewing your basic 

certification? Don't miss out on this opportunity! 

Saturday, December 14, 2019, 8:00am - 3:00pm 

St. Philomene Parish, 2428 Bell Street, 

Sacramento with Fr. Andres Emmanuelli, Cecilia 

Flores & Fr. Frank Velazquez. 

2019-2020 Christ the King Passionist  
Retreat Center 

Women Retreat // November 15-17, 2019 

All women of OLA parish are invited to the annual 
retreat at Christ the King Passionist Retreat Center 
in Citrus Heights on the weekend of November 15-
17, 2019. This year’s theme is “Come and See”, re-
flecting on the Gospel of John. 
For more information and reservations go to 
www.ChristtheKingRetreatCenter.org or call (916) 
725-4720 ext. 314. 

Christmas Tree Lane Tickets Now Available 

Tickets are now on sale for Jesuit High School’s 
Christmas Tree Lane on Sunday, December 1. 
Join your friends for fun holiday shopping and en-
tertainment! This timeless tradition features a festive 
fashion show with Jesuit seniors and their parents, 
St. Francis senior girls, delicious dining, and spe-
cialty boutiques where you can find one-of-a-kind 
Christmas decorations, gourmet foods and delightful 
treasures. This year’s event is being held at Jesuit 
High School. Tickets are available for both the Ma-
donna Luncheon and the Dinner Gala. For reserva-
tions, visit jesuithighschool.org/CTL.  

SAVE THE DATE-Walk for Life! 

Join fellow Catholics and Pro-

Lifers at the Walk for Life West 

Coast on January 25, 2020.  OLA 

is sponsoring a bus to the event in 

San Francisco.  I't's an amazing 

and uplifting event, and an easy 

1.8 mile walk down Market 

Street.  For more information or to 

reserve your seat, please contact 

Carolyn Albers at (916) 296-

2675.   For walk details visit the 

website 

at www.WalkforLifeWC.com.  

PLEASE NOTE: All articles for bulletin must be 

submitted two Fridays prior to the bulletin you 

want your information in to the Parish Bulletin 

Email: parishbulletin@olaparish.net, with copy to 

our office manager, Shannon Langer ministrycoor-

dinator@olaparish.net. Thank you! 

http://www.ChristtheKingRetreatCenter.org
http://jesuithighschool.org/CTL
http://www.walkforlifewc.com/
mailto:parishbulletin@olaparish.net
mailto:ministrycoordinator@olaparish.net
mailto:ministrycoordinator@olaparish.net


 

 

 

OFFERING 

SECOND COLLECTIONS 

Week of October 27 

For these gifts we are grateful! 

Weekend Offertory:              $ 5,985.05  

Electronic Giving:               $ 1,713.92  

Total:                      $10,698.97  

Average Weekly Budget Amount:      $12,500.00 

31st Sunday in Ordinary Time   
Stewardship Sharing 

 “But Zacchaeus stood there and said to the Lord, 
‘Behold, half of my possessions, Lord, I will give to 
the poor, and if I extorted anything from anyone I 
shall repay it four times over.’”   LUKE 19:8 
We are all called in Stewardship to gratefully give 
back to the Lord in proportion to the blessings we 
have been given.  This means everyone isn’t called 
to give the same amount, but is called to give equal 
sacrifice.  No amount is too small or insignificant!  
Open your heart, how is God calling you to be more 
generous with your financial resources and 
possessions?  

STEWARDSHIP THOUGHTS 

STEWARDSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 

Bulletin Preparation 

We are looking for an industrious 
person who can help with bulletin 
preparation! Our bulletin is designed 
through Publisher, so a working 
knowledge of Publisher would be 
good. You would work in 

conjunction with another person who takes care of 
all the preparation and with our secretary, Shannon 
Langer. Please call or email Shannon for further 
information. Shannon can be reached at 916-481-
5115 ext. 203 or 
ministrycoordinator@olaparish.net.  

Please gently take note of the upcoming second 
collections: 

November 23/24 Catholic Campaign for Human 
Development 
December 7/8 Retirement Fund for the Religious 
December 28/29 St. Vincent de Paul Society 

WAYS TO HELP OUR PARISH 

AmazonSmile 

When shopping at Amazon, enter 
through AmazonSmile, They donate 
0.5% of the purchase price to our 
Parish. Please bookmark our link, 
located at smile.amazon.com/ch/45-
3954215, and support us every time 
you shop at no additional cost to you. 
Thank you 

OLA’s Youth  Ministry Collection  
November 2nd/3rd 

This weekend the second collection will benefiting 
OLA’s Youth Ministry. Your gift will help us further 
the faith of our youth! 

SPECIAL COLLECTIONS 

Triennial National Collection for the 
Archdiocese for the Military Services, USA 

November 9th/10th 
Next weekend November 9-10, 2019, we will be taking 
up the Triennial National Collection for the 
Archdiocese for the Military Services, USA, which 
will support pastoral care and ministry to Catholic 
families stationed worldwide in the U.S. Military, and 
Catholic patients in Department of Veterans 
Affairs (VA) Medical Centers throughout the country 
and in Guam and Puerto Rico . 

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for November 

Dialogue and Reconciliation in the Near East 
That a spirit of dialogue, encounter, and 
reconciliation emerge in the Near East, where 
diverse religious communities share their lives 
together. 

STEWARDSHIP OF PRAYER 

mailto:ministrycoordinator@olaparish.net
https://www.milarch.org/veterans-affairs/
https://www.milarch.org/veterans-affairs/


 

 


